
Your Medical ID
card is changing

Your New 2023 Medical ID Has New Information
This card will be your new medical ID for 2023. It is important to give your medical providers 
and pharmacy this new card starting in 2023. The 2023 Medical ID will be mailed in 
mid-December. The mailing address is based on your address listed in Workday. For the 
remainder of 2022, please use your current medical ID.

Prefix and Member ID Changes
Your Medical ID prefix is a 3-letter code before your Medical ID number and will be updated 
based on benefit plan type and location. The three prefixes are TEF, EPO, & OFY depending on 
the medical plan you are enrolled in.

If your plan o�ers the HPN network 
under the Value Copay Plan, your 
membership ID prefix will begin with TEF

New ID Cards will be mailed mid-December please
be sure your address is up-to-date in Workday
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Utah Members in the Premier EPO Plan, 
Choice HSA PPO Plan, or the Value 
Copay Plan (where the HPN is not 
available) will have the prefix EPO on 
their medical ID cards

EPO

Members in all other states enrolled in 
Premier EPO or the Choice HSA PPO Plan, 
will have the prefix OFY

If HPN is not available in your area for the 
Value Copay plan, you will also have the 
prefix OFY

OFY

*These are not real cards, created for example purposes* 

Your Prefix will be...


